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Thank you Representative Helm for introducing HB 4148 Omnibus Wildlife Bill. I 

encourage support of all four parts of the bill. As a 5th generation Oregonian 

supporting the, people, environment, and animals of the this state is integral to what 

Oregon is. Proactive investment in dealing with invasive species will save so much to 

prevent destruction to habitat and support natural resource industry. I live in a rural 

area and know the danger of deer in the road. Wildlife crossings would be good for 

everyone. Thank you for your part in keeping Oregon the state I am proud to call 

home. 


